
NOMINATION DEADLINE FEBRUARY 28, 2025

ELECTIONS 2025

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS
President-Elect, Term: 2025-27

Director, Region 2, Term: 2025-28
Saint John, Charlotte County, Sussex

Director, Region 6, Term: 2025-28
Bathurst, Acadian-Peninsula



Qualifications
The successful candidates are
visionaries who want to play a
leadership role in creating a
preferred future. Interested
persons must:

be registered with NANB;
have the ability to examine,
debate and decide on values
that form the basis for policy;
understand pertinent nursing
and health related issues;
and
have a willingness to
embrace a leadership and
decision-making role.

Role
The Board of Directors of the
Nurses Association of New
Brunswick (NANB) is the
governing body for the
organization. Board directors are
collectively responsible for
strategic direction, risk
management, and monitoring of
NANB operations to ensure that
work is achieved to meet
strategic objectives.

NOMINATIONS FOR THE 2025 ELECTIONS 
ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED

How can I become a candidate?
Any practising member of the
Association may nominate or be
nominated for positions on the board
of directors of the Association.
Nominees for president-elect must be
willing to assume the presidency.

Nominations submitted by individuals
must bear the signatures and
registration numbers of two practising
members. Nominators must obtain the
consent of the candidate(s) prior to
submitting their names.

Nomination restrictions
Only nominations submitted on
the proper forms signed by current
practising members will be valid. 
No director may hold the same
elected office for more than six
consecutive years (two terms).
A director is eligible for re-election
after a lapse of two years. 
If there is only one person
nominated, the nominee is elected
by acclamation and no vote will be
required.

Be a nursing leader. Seek the nomination to NANB’s Board of Directors and become 
part of the most progressive association of health professionals in New Brunswick.

For further information, please contact NANB at nanb@nanb.nb.ca
Information on candidates will be posted on the NANB website in March 2025. 

Voting will take place online.


